
That Quiroga might not have 

been alone is indicated by 

Oswald's former New Orleans 

landlady, Mrs. J.J.Gerner. 

She  told the "Ti mes-

Picayune" (2/18) that of the 

three times the Oswald s had 

visitors, on one time only 

were their young men. This 

time there were "two 'uban-

looking young men about 25 

years of age...had a pamph-

let referring to the Fair 

Play for ube Committee." 


